President Donald J. Trump

The White House

1600 Pennsylvania Avenue N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20006

Dear President Trump,
I am writing to you as a concerned American citizen.  I urge you to support my position that partisan politics do not belong in decisions of national security.   Specifically, I ask you to please protect the American people and our nation by de-politicizing the NSC and reversing your appointment of Mr. Steve Bannon to the National Security Council.
Our democracy and our national security depends on ensuring that the National Security Council is free of political agendas like those held by Mr. Bannon.  
Please reverse your executive order including Mr. Bannon as a member of the NSC.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

